
 
 

NEWSLETTER SIX, TERM THREE                                                      Tuesday 28 August 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Kia Ora, Talofa lava, and Welcome.   

 

Welcome to the new children and their whanau who are joining our school this week.  New students this week Huatahi 

and Alexis-Reign. 

 

School Attendance – Lateness Record for Week 5  

Number of children late to school each day: Monday 23, Tuesday 34, Wednesday 

38   Thursday 41, Friday 17 

We have seen an improvement since week one of this term and it is great to see more 

children arriving for school on time or early to get set up for the day.   

   

 

Health and Hygiene – we thank everyone who has kept their children away from school while they have been sick.  

Please make sure they have been clear of symptoms for 48 hours before they return to school.   

 

Science Evening – this has been cancelled due to the amount of illness around at the moment.  We will look at 

holding a science evening again at a later date. 

 

School Photos – 12 September 2018. 

Envelopes for ordering are coming home with all children today.  

If you ordered previously your order is still here at the office and will be given to the 

photographers on photo day. 

Family photos need a separate envelope and these are available at the office. 

All orders need to be at the school office with money enclosed by Tuesday 11 September. Orders can also be made 

online, see details on the envelope you receive. 

 

Road Safety – We have noticed many unsafe driving practices outside school again with 

some people double parking on the road, pulling into driveways, parking across the 

road and calling children across the road and reversing onto the crossing and doing 

U-turns on the street.  These behaviours are interfering with the road patrollers ability 

to carry out their jobs safely and could result in pedestrians being hurt.  Constable Stu 

Blake of the NZ Police has been contacted about our concerns and asked how we can 

work together to have people change their behaviours to keep others safe. 

 

Year 6 Garage Sale Sat 22nd September 9 – 12 on the deck at school. $5 per table. Please complete the form in this 

newsletter if you and your child wish to take part. 

Contacts: 
 

Phone: 939 9707       txt: 027 3710 947       fax: 939 9708       Teeth: 0800TALKTEETH      KCC Cellphone: 027 241 3028 
 
Principal’s e-mail: principal@koraunui.school.nz 
 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES: 
Rachel Brinkley: 021 112 4755       Craig Press: 563 8600   Gillian McPeake:  939 9707      Vera Xu: 021 0306 853     
Shane Doherty: 027 445 8416       Spencer Hiess:  939 9707      Chris Miller: 939 9707 

 

mailto:principal@koraunui.school.nz


 

 

 

Year 6 Student Council – last week our Year 6 Student Council group met with their peers from Tui Glen and 

Tawhai Schools to get to know each other and have a look around each other’s schools.  We are very proud of the way 

our children stepped up in to this role and were wonderful ambassadors for Koraunui School.  We have planned the 

next meetings for this term and next term.  We look forward to further developing the leadership skills of this year’s 

Student Council group.  

 

Lost Property – thank you to the children who are taking around the lost property each week.  This has made a huge 

impact on the amount of clothing left lying around the school.  Please remember to name all clothing and reinforce the 

importance of the children being responsible for their own property. 

 

 

Study Centre is operating in the library again this term on Monday, Tuesday and Thursday from 3.00-

4.00pm and Wednesday from 2.00-3.00pm.  If you would like to register your children for Study Centre 

please complete the form on the school website or collect one from the school office.  

 

 

50 cent STALLS 

Our Year six students continue to run 50cent stalls every Friday at morning tea time. Buying items, 

supports these children to raise money to go to camp. Please be mindful that items are all 50 cents and 

$2 is the limit. 

 

 

Enrolments - Do you have or know of any 5-year old children who are starting school this year or next?  New student 

enrolment forms are available at the office or on our website under “About us”.  If you require further information, 

please contact the office on 939 9707 or message us on our school website or Facebook page. 

 

Dave Lamont  

Principal  

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

WHATS COMING UP THIS TERM? 

 

TERM THREE 

Week 6 and beyond 

• 30 August: Year 6 World of Waste Trip 

• 4 September: Northern Zone Volleyball Year 4-6 teams TBC 

• 12 September: School Photos, starting at 8.30am 

• 20 September: Interzone Swimming Sports, Year 4-6 qualifiers 

• 20 September: ARTSPLASH – Pasifika 

• 21 September: ARTSPLASH – Dance 

• 22 September: Yr6 Garage Sale 9am-12noon 

• 28 September: LAST DAY OF TERM 3 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Year 6 Garage Sale Saturday 22nd September 9am – 12noon 

Yes, my child _______________________________________________ Rm_____ wishes to have a stall at the 

Garage Sale. 

Enclosed $5 for Stall.  Yes/No 

Parent contact phone number ________________________________________ 

Parent signature ____________________________________________ 

 


